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May 5,1998

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

Attention: Document Control Desk

Subject: Quad Cities Station Units 1 and 2;
Change of Commitment Date on LER 97-015
NRC Docket Numbers 50-254 and 50-265

Reference: (a) L W. Pearce (Comed) SM-97-079 to USNRC, dated
August 12,1997

The purpose of this letter is to inform you of the change of a committed due date
contained in the Licensee Event Report 50-245/50-265/97-015, reference (a).

In this report, the station made the following commitment:

The breakers in EF AS 1 A-1,1 A-2, l AB-1,1 AB-2,1B-1,2B-1,2A-1,
and 2AB-2 will be replaced with new 2-pole breakers to resolve the
undervoltage release coil problem. (NTS item 245-180-97-01501, due
May 1,1998)

The following breakers have been replaced: 2A-1,2B-1,2AB-2, and 1 AB-2. The
following breakers will be scheduled in system windows for replacement: l A-1, I A-2,
1B-1, and 1 AB-1. These breakers were not replaced due to inetTective scheduling and
tracking of parts issues. Three system windows will be required to complete the breaker
and card replacements. The .ition is changing the due date of this commitment to
May 28,1999.
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If there are any questions or comments concerning this letter, please refer them to Mr.
Charles Peterson, Regulatory Affairs Manager, at (309) 654-2241, ext. 3609.

Sinc ely,
* n, ,

-' /LowwM - '

oel P. immette, Jr.

Site Vice President

Quad Cities Station

cc: A. B. Beach, Regional Administrator, Region III
,

R. M. Pulsifer, Project Manager, NRR |

C. G. Miller, Senior Resident Inspector, Quad Cities
W. D. Leech, MidAmerican Energy Company,

D. C. Tubbs, MidAmerican Energy Company
.

'

F. A. Spangenberg, Regulatory Affairs Manager, Dresden
INPO Records Center
Office of Nuclear Facility Safety, IDNS
DCD License (both electronic and hard copies)
M. E. Wagner, Licensing, Comed
SVP Letter File
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